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I strongly support this bill. Raw milk is a highly nutritious product, and allowing the 

sale at Farmer’s Markets makes it much more accessible to families in our 

community who can’t regularly get out to the farms in our community.  This is also 

beneficial to small family farms because it gives them an opportunity to reach more 

consumers, and increase the support of their farms.  Please vote to pass this bill.  


